

Direct Telephone

Direct Facsimile:

London Weekend Television Limited

he London Television Centre Upper Ground London SET 9LT Telephone: 020 7620 1620

14th December 1999

Cllr E Goodman Chair of CAC 23 Budgen Drive Redhill Surrey RH1 2QB

Dear Cllr Goodman

Belated thanks for your kind letter of 21 November. Jonathan Dimbleby has read it and asked me to reply on his behalf as he is so busy.

I am glad you found the interview with Charles Kennedy to be interesting. We agree that the law on censorship is an important issue to discuss. As for your suggestion on addressing questions by numbered seats, it is a good idea but runs the risk of being too confusing for audience members.

Once again, thanks for your letter. You and anyone you know, is very welcome to be a member of our studio audience any time.

David Majostone

Yours sincerely

David Mapstone Editor

Jonathan Dimbleby Programme

